
 

From:  (Redacted for privacy) 

Sent:  Tuesday, 8 October 2024 6:27 PM 

To:  Licence Query Info (ESC) 

Subject: Formal Opposition to Transmission Company Victoria Pty Ltd (TCV) Electricity  

Transmission Licence Application 

Attachments: TCV Licence Application Objection.pdf 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

I hope this email finds you well. Please find attached my formal letter of opposition on  

behalf of the Energy Grid Alliance (EGA) regarding Transmission Company Victoria Pty  

Ltd's (TCV) application for an electricity transmission licence. 

This submission outlines several concerns, including TCV’s transparency, technical  

capacity, and compliance with regulatory requirements. We strongly believe that  

granting this licence would not be in the best interests of the community or the  

electricity market in Victoria. 

I trust that the Essential Services Commission will give careful consideration to the  

points raised. 

Thank you for your time and attention. 

 

Kind regards,  

  

Darren Edwards  

Director   

Energy Grid Alliance  

  

(Redacted for privacy)  

(Redacted for privacy) 

www.energygridalliance.com.au 

 


